SICA SENIOR SECONDARY SCHOOL, SCH. NO. 78, INDORE

We proudly acknowledge and appreciate
the valuable contribution of

SHR] VARUN KAPOOR, (IPS)

Inspector General of Police,
Director, Police Radio Training School, Indore

for organizing a workshop on
“CYBER AWARENESS CAMPAIGN”

This workshop has definitely enlighten our students and inspire them to be the responsible citizens of India.
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Abha'Johari
Date : October 3, 2015 Principal






